
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

Contact us: 

West Wyalong 
Public School 
71 Park Street 
West Wyalong NSW 
2671 
Phone: 02 6972 2157 

Fax: 02 6972 2818 

Email:  
westwyalon-
p.school@det.nsw.edu
.au 

Website: 
www.westwyalon-
p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

West Wyalong Public School 
NEWSLETTER 

TERM 4 Week 3 
Monday 26th 

October 2020 

  
From the Principal’s Desk 

Welcome to Week 3! 

What a great Book Week we had last Wednesday. Our students enjoyed 
being able to dress up and parade in front of their peers. Last Thursday 
our Infants students enjoy their Athletics Carnival and showed 
determination and great sportsmanship. Our Stage 2 students started 
swimming for sport and we thank Bland Shire Council COVID-19 
Community Recovery Grant Program for supporting our swimming 
programs this year.  

Our P & C are holding a Cadbury Fundraiser to raise money to assist with 
building an Outdoor Learning Area. We received part funding from 
Evolution’s Cowal Partnering Program, to assist with building this area 
near the school cricket nets. This will be an amazing addition to our 
school and we are grateful for this opportunity and support for Evolution 
Mining Cowal. If you can support this fundraiser please see the order 
form attached to this Newsletter. A wonderful opportunity to buy some 
yummy treats or get with friends and buy a box together.  

We welcome Maddison Collins for her 4-week practicum with 2 Blue. We 
hope she enjoys her time with us. 

Have a great week! 

Jodi Penfold 
Acting Principal 
 
 

REMINDER:    STAGE 2 SWIMMING (Years 3 & 4) 

Special Swimming Program  
CONTINUES THIS 

Thursday 29TH October  
Please remind your child to bring their swimmers, towel, hat, t-shirts, rashie, 

sunscreen & water bottle each Thursday beginning this week for the next 4 weeks. 
Children must change into dry clothes before returning to school. Please ensure all 

clothing is labelled with your child’s name.  

Special Lunch 
Order Day 
Wednesday 

 28th October 
$5 

 
 

(Order forms attached to 
newsletter) 



  

  

 PRIMARY AWARDS 
 TERM 4       Week 2     20th October 

 Merit Awards 

3-4 Green: Kayden Cattle 
  Tilly Wilmot 

Sophie Seaman (Literacy) 
  

3-4 Pink: Blain Burns 
Will Burge 
Lachlan Miller (Literacy) 

 

3-4 Red:  Arie Beckett 
  Ivy Meacham 
  Quincy Ng (Literacy) 
  

5 Blue: Gemma Lord 
  Banjo Rees 
  Jayden Wright 
 

5 Red:  Dayne Lynch 
  Courtney McKay 
  Taylor Rees 
 

 6 Orange: Paul Kells 
  Tahneka Richards 
  Kade Wendt 
   

6 Yellow: Charlie Eyles 
  Katie Kirkup 
  Lara Jones 
 

Miss Nutt Matilda Stockley (Literacy) 
 
   

Maths Awards 
Ryan Ackland, Iley Anderson, Blain Burns, 
Allie Daniher, Shalia Fox, Cody Marinkovic, 

Taylor Rees, Matilda Stockley. 
 
 

 
 

   

At this time our assemblies are still 
not open to members of the public.   

Thank you for understanding. 

BLUE AWARDS 
Shalia Fox, Will Meacham,  

Jett Milsom, Tahneka Richards, 
 Annie Smith, Tyler Spackman,  

Kade Wendt, Kobe Wendt,  
Harley Wilson.  

 
 
 

SMILEY BADGES 
Billy Beckett, Tayla Broad,  
Zach Carter, Kayne Crowe,  

Abigail Darrington, Austen Fleming, 
Callum Holloway, Katie Kirkup, 

Kalan Miller, Jayda Rees,  
Charlie Sutton, Sienna Turner, 
Hannah Waddell, Lucy Whiley.  

 
 

BOOK AWARDS 
Kaleb Brace, April Brooks, Owen Earl, 

 Shalia Fox, Emma Gillespie, Cleo Hopper, 
Nicholas Lord, Cody Marinkovic,  

Matilda Penfold, Bella Pursehouse,  
Hannah Waddell.  

 
 

SILVER BAR AWARDS 
Josephine Biggam, Skye Buys, 

Alexis Fealy, Cleo Hopper, 
Kaylee Marinkovic, Bosco Ng, 
Emily Seaman, Will Tulloch, 

Scarlett Webster.  
 
 



   

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

SCHOOL and COMMUNITY NEWS 

     TERM 4 REMINDERS:  
PLEASE make sure students 
bring a water bottle every 
day. 
Please do not send students 
who are unwell to school. If 
students are sick for 3 days 
they need to return with a 
medical certificate for absent 
days.  
Please drop students off and 
pick them up outside the 
school gates. Remember to 
social distance yourselves 
while waiting. We are asking 
that staff and students are the 
ONLY people on the school 
grounds at this time. If you 
need to speak to your child’s 
classroom teacher, please ring 
the front office and we will 
organise this for you.  
 

 

 

1. Wash your hands regularly 
and thoroughly. 
2. Sneeze into your elbow or a 
tissue, disposing of the tissue 
straight away and then washing 
your hands. 
3. Stay home if you are unwell 
we will send home staff or 
students who show signs of 
being unwell through the day. 

Three actions you can take to help 
manage the spread of COVID-19: 

Thursday 29th October 
Stage 2 Swimming 
Monday 9th – Wednesday 
11th November 
Senior Excursion 
 

Dates for the Diary: WEEK 3 LIBRARY NEWS 

• There have been changes to library days for some classes 
in Term 4 please see the information below:  

Monday’s – 2 Blue 

Tuesday’s – 3/4 Red and Kindergarten 

Wednesday’s – 3/4 Green, 1 Red, 2 Green and 3/4 Pink  

Thursday’s – 5 Blue, 5 Red, 6 Orange and 6 Yellow 

Issue 7 Book Club catalogues have been sent home. This is the 
second last book club catalogue for 2020. Books make great 
birthday and Christmas presents.  

 

 

Orders can be placed online using the Scholastic LOOP website 
otherwise completed paper order forms with money need to 
be returned to the front office. If you have any questions 
about ordering from Book Club please don’t hesitate to ask 
Mrs Grimshaw. All orders are due by this Friday 30th October 
(Week 3).  

 
We are excited to announce we will be are rolling out the new 

Online Enrolment System  
from Monday, 26 October 2020 

The Online Enrolment System is designed to provide flexibility for our 
parents to submit an enrolment application online and at the time that 
best suits you. The application can be accessed on all browsers and mobile 
devices including iOS and Android. 

  

The online application process is currently restricted to: 
• Enrolments into local schools only 
• Children who are Australian citizens, New Zealand citizens or 

permanent residents 
• Children who live in NSW. 

We offer our support and encourage you to complete your application to 
enrol online. If, however, you do not feel comfortable completing an 
application online, a paper copy will be available for collection from the 
front office or can be downloaded from the Department’s going to a public 
school site. 

 

Further information about online enrolment can be found on our website 
www.westwyalon-p.schools.nsw.edu.au. 
 

REMINDER: 
If your child has had a COVID 
test, the school needs to sight 
a negative result BEFORE they 
can return to school.  
Thank you. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/enrolment
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/enrolment
http://www.westwyalon-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


Could students who 
received a perpetual trophy 

or shield at the  
2019 Presentation Day 

Assembly please return it 
to the Front Office as soon 

as possible.  
Thank you. 

 

   

 SCHOOL and COMMUNITY NEWS 

ATTENTION PARENTS OF YEAR 5 STUDENTS: 

Thinking of applying for a government selective high school for Year 7 in 2022?  
 

You must apply online at: https://education.nsw.gov.au/ public-schools/selective-highschools-and-
opportunityclasses/year-7 
 

Key Dates 
 Application website opens:     13 October 2020 
 Application website closes:     16 November 2020   (You must apply before this date.) 
Test centre and test authority advice released:   25 February 2021 
 Selective High School placement test:    11 March 2021  
Placement outcome information released:   2 July 2021  
 

Intention to apply for Year 7 placement forms have been sent home with your Year 5 child today. Please 
complete this form and return it to the front office if you think your child may apply for a selective high 
school. 
Thank you. 

We are now accepting 
Kindergarten enrolments 

for 2021. 
 

School travel for 2021 

 
Applications for student travel in 2021 opened 

Monday 12th October. 

If you need to up-date your information, apply or 
re-apply please go on-line to 

https://apps.transport.nsw,gov.au/ssts/updateDetails  
Applications need to be submitted before  

31st December 2020  
to ensure that current students’ entitlements are 

up-dated. 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dreamstime.com%2Fstock-photo-many-colorful-hands-smileys-isolated-white-image68757016&psig=AOvVaw0anVdUrYXr_i1GyIejW7BT&ust=1594954922915000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCKChqqfk0OoCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAT


 

 

 

  



 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

                                                                                                                                                  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

   
  

Stage 3 Awards 



 

Stage 3 Awards 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Wednesday 21st October West Wyalong Public School celebrated                                                                                                   

Book Week with separate book parades. The theme for this year’s 

Book Week was “Curious Creatures, Wild Minds”. Thank you to all the 

parents and carers for your efforts in helping our students dress up. 

Everyone had fun and looked amazing!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

INFANTS ATHLETICS 

FUN DAY! 

On Thursday 22nd October 
Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 

had their ‘Infants Athletics’. It was 
a great day and despite the heat, 
everyone tried hard and put in a 
great effort. The students were 

excited to represent their houses 
and be in their house colours. The 

children enjoyed activities such 
as; three-legged races, egg and 
spoon races, hurdles and other 

fun activities.  
 



 



SPECIAL LUNCH DAY 

Wednesday 28th October 2020 
Name…………………………………………………………………………………………Class……………………………….. 
 

Pizza    Ham/Pineapple 
+ OR  

Bacon/Cheese 
Quelch Stick or Sun fruits 
+ 
Slushie OR Hot Milo 
  

TOTAL $5.00    TOTAL AMOUNT PAID $___________       

 

SPECIAL LUNCH DAY 
Wednesday 28th October 2020 

 

Name…………………………………………………………………………………………Class……………………………….. 
Pizza    Ham/Pineapple 
+ OR  

Bacon/Cheese 
Quelch Stick or Sun Fruits 
+ 
Slushie OR Hot Milo 
 
 

TOTAL $5.00          TOTAL AMOUNT PAID $ ___________   
 
 

                                         SPECIAL LUNCH DAY 

Wednesday 28th October 2020 
Name…………………………………………………………………………………………Class……………………………….. 
 
Pizza    Ham/Pineapple 
+ OR  

Bacon/Cheese 
Quelch Stick OR Hot Milo 
+ 
Slushie OR Frozen Cordial Cups  
TOTAL $5.00                                          



 

 

Dear Families, 
 
Our P&C committee is holding a Cadbury fundraiser for 
our school. 2020 has been a bit quiet for the P&C, 
Covid19 has stopped a lot of our regular yearly 
fundraising events.  
 
We have just been given an exciting Grant from 
Evolution, to build an Outdoor Learning area for our 

school. This consists of a concrete area with shade sails, and this will be such a fantastic, multiuse area 
for our students. It will be located next to the cricket pitches, near the gate to McAlister Oval. 
Unfortunately, the grant doesn’t cover the full cost, so we would like to use this fundraiser to help go 
towards the cost of this.  
 
The boxes will be available for pre order, at $60 per box. Inside will be items priced so you will get all of 
your money back (as long as you don’t eat them all yourself!) You could sell these at work, at sporting 
events, between family and friends, or add them to some Christmas Hampers! 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
West Wyalong Public School P&C Committee 
 

Cadbury Fundraiser Order Form 
 
Cadbury Goodie Box       $60 
60 units, sell for $1.00 each 
Contains: 
  16 x units 32g Time Out 
  8 x units 35g Cherry Ripe 
  8 x units 38g Boost 
  16 x units 30g Crunchie 
  12 x units of 35g Toblerone 

          QTY: 
Cadbury Freddo & Friends Carry Box $60 
120 units, sell for 2 for $1.00 
Contains: 
 40 x units 12g Freddo 
 40 x units 15g Caramello Koala 
 20 x units 15g Freddo Strawberry 
 20 x units 12g Freddo Milky Top 

         QTY: 

 
The Natural Confectionary Co. Lolly Box $60 
20 units, sell for $3.00 each 
Contains: 
 Snakes 200g 
 Chews Fruity Mix 180g 
 Party Mix 180g 
 Sours Squirms 180g 
(If a variant is not available, it will be replaced with a product of equal 

of greater value).      QTY: 
 
  

                                                          Total: $_______ 



 

 

All orders need to placed by Friday 6th November 2020 
 

To place your order, please return these forms to the school with cash, or receipt number of 
transfer. 

 
Alternatively, you can text your order, along with your receipt number to 0416 199 719. 

 
Payment must be made in full before the order will be placed. 

 
Payments are to be made by cash to the school or bank transfer to the following details: 

 
Account Number: 100014947 

BSB: 802-367 
Name of Account: West Wyalong Public School P&C 

 
 

Please include your name as the reference for bank transfer. 
 

Receipt number of transfer: ___________________  
 

Or 
 

Amount of cash enclosed:__________________ 
 
 

 
 

I would like my boxes delivered to my child at school 
 
Name: _____________________________ Class:__________ 
 
I would like to be notified when my order has arrived for pick up  
 
Name: _____________________________ Phone: __________________ 

 
(Please only tick one option) 
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